Congress of the Muited States House of Representatives

延iashington, **過**€ 20515-0907

Diane Keyes Literary Alliance PO Box 622362 Oviedo, Florida 32762

Dear Diane:

I would like to congratulate you on being presented with the GFWC Oviedo Woman's Club Philanthropic Award. This is a great honor that you should be proud of.

This award recognizes your philanthropic contribution to our thriving community. Your work has provided an opportunity for the youth in the community to be more successful. Thank you for your continued efforts to help better the community.

Literacy Alliance is an example of how an organization should be. The GFWC Oviedo Woman's Club has recognized your organization, not only through your execution of daily activities, but also in your attitude, commitment, and perseverance. It is truly an honor and a privilege to represent an organization like yours in the United States House of Representatives.

Again, congratulations on being presented the GFWC Oviedo Woman's Club Philanthropic Award. I wish you continued success in all your future endeavors.

With my warmest regards and best wishes I remain,

John L. Mica

Sincerely

Member of Congress